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The school super intendent's work for the public, not for the government! If the public 

is not satisfied with their job performance, it is our right to vote/recall them from their 

position. It is NOT ODE's place to protect their position for further the democratic 

educational platform currently in place for Oregonians. STOP THIS BILL TODAY. 


